
Dear Mr Eatherton, 

 

Further to your conversation with Clive Dawson, please take this email as confirmation that as 
the trees are not within the conservation area, you do not need formal permission from Tendring 
District Council, and you can go ahead with the works as planned. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Validation Team 

Planning Department 

Tendring District Council 

 

( 01255 686190 | * validation.planning@tendringdc.gov.uk | 8 www.tendringdc.gov.uk 

+ Tendring District Council, Town Hall, Station Road, Clacton-on-Sea, Essex CO15 1SE 
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